
Seven days without laughter makes one weak. ~ Joel Goodman 
 

All Eyes are on the Tayfour Campus!  
Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to announce that the former Western Campus has been renamed 
the Tayfour Campus.  Dr. Fouad Tayfour, Ophthalmologist and Eye Surgeon through The Tayfour 
Foundation has made a significant donation to the Cornerstone of Caring campaign. In addition, the 
hospital driveway off Prince Road leading into the campus will be known as Tayfour Drive.  
4th Annual Family Giving Campaign Officially Underway 
The 4th annual Family Giving Campaign was launched on October 24th and runs until December 2nd. 
Over the past three years, WRH staff and volunteers have pledged $270,000 in support of programs and 
services. Participants have the opportunity to designate their gift to the department of their choice. 
Everyone who participates in the campaign is eligible for the weekly draws which include paid days off, 
Red Wings tickets, gift cards and an I-PAD. If you have any questions contact Kim at ext. 52458.  
We Can Quit is Back!  
WE CAN QUIT is back!  This is a smoking cessation program that offers FREE NRT to all WRH Staff, 
Retirees and their dependents covered under the benefits program.  In order to register, YOU MUST pick 
up a registration package that is available in Human Resources at both the Met and Tayfour Campus. 
Nominations Open for Daisy Awards 
The Daisy Award is an International program that awards and celebrates clinical skill and compassionate 
care provided by Nurses. WRH joins Hôtel-Dieu Grace Hospital and Leamington District Memorial Hospital 
to award Daisy Awards semi-annually. Daisy is an acronym for ‘Diseases Attacking the Immune System’. 
The awards were initiated by the family of J. Patrick Barnes who created a Foundation in his memory. 
Nominations will be accepted from staff as well as patients and families. Applications will be available 
online and throughout the Hospitals.  For more information, contact Karen Riddell, Manager of Professional 
Practice at ext. 52341.  
Spooktakular 
Please come and visit the Spooky Trail, if you dare, at the Adult Day Program at Malden Park, Tayfour 
Campus on October 28 and October 31 from 12:30 to 2:30. It will be Spooktacular 
Staff Christmas Parties at the Caboto—Tickets Now Available!!! 
The staff Christmas Party ‘Evening in Havana’ will be held on December 9th. Tickets are $30. The 
children’s party featuring ‘Zoo 2 You’ will be held on Sunday, December 4th. Tickets are $15 for children 
(10 years and under) and $10 for adults. Both events will be held at the Caboto Club. For tickets contact 
HR at Met at ext. 52330, HR at Western at ext. 75162 and  Administration at Malden Park at ext. 75441. 

 
Did you know?  

 Windsor Regional hospital had over 68,000 Emergency visits last year  
Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital. 
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